BISHOP DEVADASS AMBROSE
VIDYALAYA |

UNDERTAKING WITH REGARD TO SCHOOL TRAFFIC RULES

10 July 2020

Dear Parents,

Taking in to account the increase in the number of students at school this year
— which means more number of vehicles inside the premise at the time of pick-
ups and drop-offs, the Management has added one more access road to the
high school block.

A paver-block two-way road, which is still under construction, will be open for
use by the time the school reopens, although it can be accessed only by TWO
WHEELERS.

The Management asks for parents’ total compliance with regard to school
traffic rules, for it is vital to ensure the safety of the children.

We have drafted an undertaking to be signed by all parents, concerning the
school traffic rules. Please find enclosed a PDF copy of the same, which
contains both the English and Tamil versions.

Go through them carefully.

Whenever you come to school to pay the fees, you will be given a hard copy of

the‘undertaking, which you will sign and return to the Office.
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